
Why Become A Member? 

· Inspiring Meetings: Our meetings are 
held at Saint Andrew Lutheran Church, 
where we gather twice a month to share 
ideas, showcase our projects, and learn 
from each other. Whether you're a 
seasoned quilter or just starting out, 
you'll find a welcoming and supportive 
environment. 

· Exciting Events: Throughout the 
year, we host a variety of events that 
you won't want to miss. From our 
School House Demos, where you can 
learn new techniques, to our All Day 
"Sewcial" and Potluck, where you can 
enjoy a day of sewing and delicious 
food, there's always something fun 
happening. 

· Retreats and Socials: Our retreats 
offer the perfect opportunity to spend 
uninterrupted time sewing, making new 
friends, and creating lasting memories. 
And don't forget our Winter Social, a 
festive dinner at a local restaurant to 
celebrate the end of the year. 

· Community Involvement: We 
believe in giving back to the 
community. Our guild supports various 
nonprofits by making and donating 
quilts to those in need. Everyone is 

encouraged to participate, and there are 
several ways to get involved. 

· Stay Connected: Join our Facebook 
Groups to stay updated on all our 
activities and connect with fellow guild 
members. We have both public and 
members-only groups where you can 
share your projects, ask for advice, and 
stay in the loop. You can find our 
newsletters and meeting minutes posted 
to our website. 

 

Join Us At Our Meetings! 

We hold our meetings at the beautiful 
Saint Andrew Lutheran Church, located 
at 150202 County Road NN, Wausau, 
WI 54401-2328. 

 

· Evening Meetings: Come along on 
the 2nd Tuesday of the month at 6:30 
pm for an evening filled with creativity 
and inspiration. 

 

· Morning Meetings: If mornings suit 
you better, join us on the 4th Tuesday 
of the month at 10 am for a delightful 
start to your day. 

 

 

Hager House donation quilt 

 

Become A Member Today! 

Member dues for 2025 are just $25 per 
calendar year, and non-members can 
attend up to two meetings before 
requiring membership. We’re delighted 
to welcome new members and see new 
faces among us. Your presence brings 
wonderful energy to our community, 
and we can't wait to create and share 
many memorable moments together. 
We can't wait to see you there and 
share our passion for quilting! 



 

To join, fill out the form below and mail 
with the annual membership fee of $25.00 
to: PTQ, P.O. Box 692, Wausau, WI 54402 

PLEASE PRINT your preferred name for 
Name Tag: i.e. Barbara Smith or Barb 
Smith.             

Name______________________________ 

Birthdate____________________________ 
(month/day)   

Address_____________________________ 

____________________________________ 

City ________________________________ 

 State ________ Zip Code ____________   

Preferred Phone # 
________________________________ 
(one only) 

 E-email 
address__________________________      

 PTQ has chosen email as the default 
distribution method for the quarterly 
newsletter/message 

Email information is used only for member 
communication and newsletters, and no 
information is shared with any other parties.   

 

 

Quilt class 

 

 

 

DCE Civil War Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PINE TREE QUILTERS 
GUILD, INC.  

P.O. Box 692, Wausau WI 54402 

www.pinetreequilters.org 

ptquguild@gmail.com 

 

 


